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ottava, 2nd August, 1906.

Referning to your letter of the 86th ultimo

with enclosure, I beg to inform you that the Indian boy, Paul

Thebo, may be sent to the Thessalon Hospital to be opened

marv erpense shoued be incurre in the matter.upon. No unnece¬

Your obedient servant.

Fomheen

Acting Deputy supt.General

of Indian Affairs.

Daniel Hagan, Beg..

Indian Agent,

Thedalon, Ont.
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